
September 16, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am writing to you at this time to provide exciting information related to our new K-12 

comprehensive career education at the Mountain View School District.  This career program is 

designed for school personnel, students, and parents to work collaboratively as students 

explore different interests and learn more about their strengths.   

 

The Mountain View “Naviance” career program provides students career interest assessments 

at each grade level, career planning tools, college planning tools, and success planning tools 

including: a goals board, task builder and tips.  One particularly interesting area to explore for 

parents and students in the Career Planning window is the “Explore Careers and Clusters” tool.  

Within this tool, students can browse career and cluster profiles to learn more about skill/degree 

requirements, typical job tasks, average national wages and information from the Bureau of 

Labor Statistics and the U.S. Department of Labor. 

 

Starting this school year, your child has received a username and code.  They have already 

begun to explore their career interests on Naviance.  Included in this letter is your parent 

registration code.  This information will give you immediate access to your child’s Naviance 

program and profile while they are a student in the Mountain View School District. The website 

is Naviance.com.  Your registration code is . 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mrs. Holly Benedict in the high school 

guidance office at (570) 434-8525. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Mark Lemoncelli 

Principal 

Mountain View High School  

 

 


